Clyde Phillips Memorial Scholarship Benefactor: Gene Hussey

This scholarship was established in memory of Clyde Phillips through the generosity of Gene Hussey. Both of these men believed in the importance of community involvement and giving back to better their community. Community service and involvement will be considered when the scholarship recipient is chosen.

General Instructions:

- ❖ Applicant must be a Senior in good standing of Salmon High School or Salmon Alternative School (3.0 or better GPA) Please provide official sealed transcript which states ACT and/or SAT scores
- ❖ Three letters of recommendation: at least one from a High School teacher and one from a community member knowledgeable about your community service must be submitted.
- ❖ Please list by name all scholarships, grants, and other financial aid received and applied for.
- ❖ List expected costs for the school year.
- ❖ Intended field of study must be Agriculture related. This is a broad area and includes Agronomy, Botany, Business, Farm Management, Soil Studies, Extension Agent, Biology, Veterinary Science, and Hydrology as well as other majors.
- ❖ Provide letter of acceptance from college or university.
- ❖ Application letter must be submitted with application. Application letter to be submitted should be one page typed. Please state in the letter your goals and aspirations as related to agriculture. Please discuss your **community involvement and volunteer service**. Include any information you feel would be helpful in evaluating you as a scholarship applicant.

Clyde Phillips Memorial Scholarship Benefactor: Gene Hussey

Name	Date
Date of Birth	Year of Graduation from SJHS
Address	Phone
Post Secondary School ID #	
Name of College or Technical	School You Plan to Attend
Address of College	
Father's NameOccupation	
Mother's NameOccupation_	
Completed applications should	l be mailed to:
Salmon Education Foundation P.O. Box 275 Salmon, Idaho 83467	

Completed application must be received by April 20. It can be mailed to the above address, keeping in mind that it must be delivered to the P.O. Box by April 20 or you can deliver your application in person to Heather Pekus at SJSHS.